
Priory News 20th December 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We have reached the end of the Autumn term already. The last 

couple of weeks have been filled with many Christmas activities. As 

I write this, we have one left to enjoy—the Christingle assembly. 

This is always a magical moment of the school year. 

The Christmas performances this week have been superb—with 

the children’s confident performances and fantastic singing. We 

hope you enjoyed them too.  

As we removed the Christmas play material from the stage, we 

replaced it with our Kandinsky art circles that the children           

produced earlier in the term—each child’s artwork contributing to 

a whole-school masterpiece—as a poignant example that we are 

all different and together we make a fantastic school. The children 

have been looking hard to find their own circle in there.  

I wish you all a very happy Christmas and  look forward to seeing 

you all in the New Year. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Christingle Assembly 20th December 

End if Autumn Term 20th December 

Christmas Holiday 23rd December—6th January 

Spring Term Starts 7th January 

Christmas Performances 

Please enjoy some of the photographs from the Christmas 

performances this week. Well done to all the children! 

At the end, we held a collection for Shelter and many parents 

mentioned that they would have liked to contribute if they 

had any change on them. If you are still wishing to do so, 

we’ve set up a Just Giving page for this purpose. Please click 

the link here. 

We have already raised £171.55  - thank-you! 

                      Chaos Workshops 

Last week, children in Year 4 and 5 were      

visited by science undergraduates from the 

University of Cambridge. They set up a         

variety of science experiments around the hall 

which the children were able to explore and 

take part in. There was a real buzz of           

enthusiasm around for these hands-on investigations.  

Panathlon 

A huge congratulations to our 

Panathlon team who competed in      

Cambridge last week against   

other schools in the Panathlon 

Ten Pin Bowling tournament. 

They came second in the         

tournament! Well done! 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

 

See you on Tuesday, 7th January. 
Lost Property 

We have a lot! If you are missing a coat, please do come and have a 

look in our lost property—it can be found in the main entrance    

area. 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/priory-junior-school-1734685118720?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL


 



First Week Back  Lunch Menu:    

CHRISTMAS LUNCH DAYS—SEE LETTER  


